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The Cincinnati Woodworker 
Dedicated to Sharing Woodworking Knowledge 

2016-2017 Meeting Schedule 
September 10, 2016-SE 
November 12, 2016-NE 
January 14, 2017-NW 
March 11, 2017-SW 
May 13, 2017-Lunch-C 
Meeting Location 
Northminster Presbyterian 
Church, 703 Compton Road—
approximately .2 miles east of 
Winton Road. 
The meetings are held in the 
Disciples Hall, located in the 
basement.  Park behind the 
church, and enter through the 
double doors on the right side of 
the building, in the back. 
Meeting Time 
Our room opens at 8:30 AM.  The 
meeting is from 9:00 AM to 
12:30 PM.  Please plan to arrive 
on time and stay for the entire 
meeting. 
 
Support our patrons     
This newsletter’s featured 
sponsor is E B Mueller who are 
running sales in January 
http://www.muellerco.com/new
sletter/January2017/mueller-
especials-01-2017-01.html  
 
 

The Cincinnati Woodworking Club Newsletter 
Agenda for January 14, 2017 

The Northwest Group presents this January Program.  
Program Presentation 

In November, we learned about a variety of General Finishes products.  At 
the January meeting, we will have a presentation on how to use some of 
them in wood coloring.  Members Jerry Leupen and Keith Mealy will present 
several methods on how to match existing finishes.  They will discuss  
techniques in blending dyes, using toners and glazes – three ways to get the 
color finish that you want.  “Fear not the finish.” 

January Auction 
Immediately following the meeting will be the annual tool auction. Proceeds 
go toward purchasing supplies and defraying expenses of our charity 
projects. If you have tools or materials that you’ve upgraded, outgrown, or 
just sitting in the corner, unused and lonely, please donate them for this 
worthy cause. Also bring your cash and checkbook to take advantage of 
some deals and supplement your shop. 

Methods of Work.  
At each meeting we have a series of short presentations with ideas that you 
can use in your shop, similar to the subscriber shop tips in the front of 
magazines.  If you have something you’d like to share, there is a sign-up 
sheet at the meeting.  Topics can include: Safety, Sharpening, New (orhandy) 
tools or materials, Jigs and Fixtures, Finishing or general Shop Tips.  
We will have four presenters at the January meeting. 
• Ray Jang will discuss pyrography, a Zipwall, and a Paulk designed 

workbench. 
• Dennis Reed will show us a new Rockler product. 
• Ray Ladouceur will talk about gloves in the workshop. 
• Ron Frame will discuss dust collection for planer. 

Show and Tell 
We have Show and Tell at every meeting.  We all get inspiration and ideas 
from seeing what others have done.  Let’s see what you have been up to 
“share the woodworking knowledge”  Bring any recent project, unique tool 
or product that you may have gotten over the holidays. 
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Keith Mealy demonstrates  math-free 
compound angle cuts during Show and 
Tell 

 

 
George Murphy explains making the 
complex angles he used to make his 
Christmas Card Chapels. 

 

 
Tom Monahan discusses General 
Finishes Products 

 

January Get Together 
Come join the fun at a Woodworker’s Lunch 
When – January 28,  1pm 
Where – Firehouse Grill in Blue Ash 
RSVP – Contact Jim Baldock  Baldock@fuse.net  or sign up at meeting. 

Facebook and Website 
Like us on Facebook for timely updates from the club, tips, techques, and 
Q&A 
https://www.facebook.com/cincinnatiwoodworkingclub  
Our website has been upgraded.  Follow this link to visit the website. 
http://www.cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

Weissborn Award 
Since we did not have a Weissborn award in May 2016 due to lack of a 
sufficient number of entries, any project made since May 2015 will be 
eligible in 2017.  Pending sufficient number of entries, we will also have a 
Founders’ Award competition in May.  Dusty Eling will have handouts for 
details. 

Spring Seminar 
This spring’s annual seminar will be with Chuck and Glen of 360 
Woodworking.  Dates, details and signup will be at the meeting. It will be an 
extension of last year’s seminar with an emphasis on joinery techniques. 

Membership Dues 
Membership dues were due in September meeting.  If you have not paid 
your dues, please see Dick Fisher at the meeting or print the membership 
form at the end of the newsletter and mail it to Dick.  Dick’s new Zion Road 
address can also be found at the end of the newsletter. 
Don’t forget to pick up your membership card when you pay your dues.  This 
card entitles you to discounts at Wilhelm Lumber, Rockler,  Paxton, EB 
Mueller, Frank Miller Outlet, Klingspor, and Hartville Tool. 
If you are mailing your dues to Dick, include a self addressed stamped 
envelope (SASE), and he will mail you membership card to you.  
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Jim Schaeffer Toy Drive Results 
304 toys were delivered to Mt. Vernon, Kentucky for the Christian Appalachian Project (CAP).  Many of these toys were 
multi-part toys –trains with engines and cars, or doll beds with bedding.  CAP was very grateful to receive the toys.  Many 
thanks to the toy builders, the neighborhood groups that held toy building workshops, and Ray Ladouceur and his 
daughter for delivering the toys. 

New Life Furniture 
Several club members have been volunteering once or twice a month, usually Saturday mornings, leading groups of 
volunteers assembling tables and other furniture for the NLF Furniture Bank in Blue Ash.  Next year we plan to expand to 
include other projects such as beds.   If you are interested in helping out from time to time, contact Bill Fee or Keith 
Mealy (contact information for them below).   More about New Life and their mission http://www.nlfurniture.org/  

Group Chairs 
The following are neighborhood chairs, responsible for one meeting a year. 
Northwest  Ray Ladouceur, Herb Retszch 513-681-6615   513-777-9174 January 2017 
Southwest  Bill Fee ,(open) 513-292-2875    March 2017 
Central  Jim Baldock, Donald Eling 513-733-3820   513-563-8237 May 2017 
Northeast S Manuel Canalas,  (open) 513-774-8272 November 2016 
Southeast  Gene Bartholomew,  John Libbert 513-576-0558   513-575-5550 September 2016 
 

Club Contacts 
Have questions about the club?  We will be glad to help. 

President: (Overall running of the club) 
Keith Mealy      Home: (513) 891-2924   byhammerandhand@yahoo.com 

Education and Competitions Committee  (AKAGang of Five) 

Dusty Eling dustye@zoomtown.com 

 Larry Saupe lesaupe@aol.com  

James Baldock  baldock@fuse.net  

John Leonardi leonardij8@gmail.com  

Howard Renner rennovator@fuse.net  
Treasurer: (Membership List, Dues) 

Dick Fisher     Work: (513) 612-2175    dfisher@cincom.com  
Website:   http://www.cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org   Thank Darrell McAnulty for bringing the web site up to 
date. 
Club Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/cincinnatiwoodworkingclub  
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Membership Dues 
Be sure to get a current membership card when you pay your dues.   

 If mailing in, include a SASE if you need your card before you can get to a meeting.. 
 

Member dues are payable each September   New members may join at any time. 
Annual Dues:   Adults $15.00 
 Student $5.00 

CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without regard to sex, race, religion, national origin, age or handicap. 
Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership Application 

Date: _______ New: ________ Renewal: _____ 
Email: ________________________________________ 
Name: ________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________ 
City: ______________________ State: _______ Zip: _________ 
Home Phone: (___) ________ Work Phone: (___) ________ Cell Phone: (___) ________ 
Mail application with $15.00 for adults, $5.00 for students to: (note new address) 

Dick Fisher 
4905 Zion Rd. 

Cleves, Ohio 45002 

Sample Toy Drive Donations 


